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TO:  API Specification 11IW Monogram Licensees 
API Specification 11IW Monogram Applicants 
API Auditors 

 
FROM: Don Whittaker, Manager – Monogram Program/APIQR 
 
DATE: May 22, 2012 
 
RE:  API Spec 11IW 
 
As of May 3rd 2012, API Subcommittee 6, Valves & Wellhead Equipment, balloted 
the withdrawal of API Spec 11IW. The ballot was closed with a unanimous 
approval for withdrawal. The document will no longer be considered as active and 
maintained within the API Standards document list, but will remain available only 
as a historical document. 
 
Effective November 3rd, 2012 all Spec 11IW licenses/applications will be 
withdrawn and the document rendered obsolete, and all manufacturers of 
monogrammed 11IW equipment shall cease applying the API Monogram on any 
API Spec 11IW products manufactured at your facility. At that time please dispose 
of the previously issued API Monogram Certificate. 
 
If you should have technical questions regarding the retiring of API Spec 11IW, 
please send all inquiries to standards@api.org 
 
For 11IW inquiries regarding the API Monogram Program, please contact 
certification@api.org 
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